
The 2020 Fellowship Survey is Over

On behalf of the Survey Sub Committee (SSC), I would like to convey our gratitude to all AA GB and Continental European Region (CER) groups – to those members who participated individually, to group contacts for distributing passwords, to members who announced the survey at meetings and finally, to GSO staff for distribution of emails and for keeping the AA website up-to-date with survey information.

A pilot online survey was originally intended for CER groups only, with paper questionnaires for AA GB groups. Because of COVID19, however, the paper option was not possible, so we decided to go digital for the whole fellowship. This required extra SSC meetings and a working group was set up to perform most of the tasks. 

GSO staff did the best they could reaching groups who have an email address registered with York. If your group did not receive email invitations or reminders to participate in the survey, now is a fantastic time to contact GSO and update them with a valid email address for your group.

A full report will be made available in due course.

Once again, thank you to all those who made the 2020 Fellowship Survey possible.

John W, 
Survey Sub Committee member
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